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12th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

ENGLISH A-LEVEL LONDON TRIP 5TH-7TH OCTOBER 2023 

 

The Ladies’ College’s A-level English trip will be from the 5th-7th October 2023. This English Sixth-

Form trip will offer our students the opportunity to develop their contextual knowledge of our set texts. 

The students will be taken to the Globe Theatre and will be given a tour of the theatre space and will 

watch the RSC’s much anticipated “Macbeth”. Students will also be taken to the hit musical “Six”. 

Students will visit the British Library, the National Portrait Gallery, be taken on a private tour of Virginia 

Wolf’s London and visit UCL’s historic campus. Each activity has been designed to support the study of 

our course’s set texts. 

 

The overall cost of the trip will be approximately £625.00, which includes theatre tickets to two 

productions, all planned excursions, two nights hotel accommodation at a central Premier Inn, insurance, 

flights, and all onward travel. 

 

In order to hold the flights and theatre seats we will require a deposit of £150.00 to be paid by the 23rd 

June. We have limited space available, and places will be awarded on a first come, first served basis, with 

the priority being the Upper Sixth.   

 

I would be grateful if you could provide payment as follows via BACS to the College’s account:  

Natwest Bank Sort Code: 60-09-20  

Account Name: The Ladies' College  

Account Number: 06017614  

Reference: Surname, English London Trip. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sophie Appelqvist 

Mrs Sophie Appelqvist 

English Department  


